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Dear Dr Reber, 

Further to your letter of 25 July: 

The reSults quoted in my letter of 18 July can be compared with 
those quoted in the letter of 26 July, 1965 as follows:­

Sample 
Counting 
rate in 

8eta-Activi ty 
in %U308/ 

8eta-Activity 
in )JJJc/ 

8eta-Activity in 
terms of "Grace­

c.p.m. equivalent gram field SQil" 

R1587/2 
R1520/4 

0.76 
1.82 

1.6 
3.9 

-4)( 10_ 4x 10 
1.0 
2.-4 

0.11 
0.26 

"Gracefield 
Soil" 

R1814/1 
R1814/2 
R1814/3 
R1814/4 

6.92 

10.95 
3.99 
1.00 
4.26 

14.8 

23.5 
8.54 
2.14 
9.10 

x 10-4 

x 10-4 

x 10-4 
x 10-4 
x 10-4 

9.1 

14.4 
5.2 
1.3 
5.6 

1.00 

1.58 
0.57 
0.14 
0.62 

The graywacke of Gracefield soil has a rather high radioactive 
content. Only the sample from the tunnel used by the University of 
Tasmania exceeds it, in terms of the samples reported here. 

Yours faithfully, 

~~, 
(H.	 s:- Jansen) 
for Director 


